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 Another really enjoyable Coffee Morning at Old Buckenham Country Park on 14 July
(though a little bit chilly). Next coffee morning: 11 August

        

Our next meetings

We now meet in the Town Hall in Queen’s Square. 
 Doors open at 1.30pm with the meeting starting 

promptly at 2pm.  We finish at 4pm.

Wed 28 July @ 1.30pm
At our next Members’ Meeting (all being well) 
we’ll welcome our speaker, Don Wescott, who’ll 
be telling us about his life in TV, film and stage 
with a bit of guitar music.

Wed 25 August @ 1.30pm
In August we meet again in the Town Hall and our 
speaker will be Mia Hansson, who’ll be showing us 
her Bayeux Tapestry.

Please remember to wear your WI name badges 
… if you can find them!

The Hall will be well ventilated, and seating 
socially distanced.  It’s entirely up to you if you 

wish to wear a mask.

Outings 

You should all have received a handout on these 
outings with your WI Norfolk magazine.  Please 
get in touch with Ruth with any queries and to 
register your interest: 01953 451466; email 
ruthandbryan@hotmail.co.uk

Tues 10 August @ 12.30 for 1pm
Afternoon Tea at Peter Beales.  Deposit of 
£2.50 required by 28 July

Mon 29 November
Thursford Xmas Spectacular.  £61 pp

Wed 15 December @12.30 for 1pm
Christmas Lunch at Park Farm, Wymondham
£28 pp deposit required by 1 August

Sat 22 January leaving at 1pm
“A Sound of Music” at the Theatre Royal, 
Norwich, with coach travel.  £37 pp.

mailto:ruthandbryan@hotmail.co


     And here are some pics of our meeting at the end of June in Bridget’s lovely garden:

SUNFLOWERS

Kate Binks’
impressive
sunflower (rt)

Margaret Luscombe’s
beautiful pic (above)

Zoom Coffee Mornings and Quizzes

Can I say here how much I’ve enjoyed 
chatting and quizzing with the loyal group 
of ladies who have regularly logged on to 
our Zoom meetings over the past 16 
months.  Thank you for making it so much 
fun and so worthwhile.  But now things are 
getting back to normal and our monthly 
Members’ meetings are re-starting, I 
thought that, from the beginning of 
August, we would just have one Coffee 
Morning, with a short quiz, once a month, on 
the second Thursday of every month.
So no coffee morning on Monday 2 or 9 
August and no quiz on 5 August, but our 
first combined coffee and quiz on Thursday 
12th at 11am.  If we need longer on Zoom 
cos we’re having so much fun, then we can 
log on again for another 40 minutes! 
So, dates for your diaries for our Zoom 
chats:

12 August, 9 September
14 October, 11 November
 and 9 December

I’ll send out the link to the Zoom chat on 
the morning of the call.

 Pat O’Mahony’s wonderful 
specimen (above)

Well done, ladies


